
 Weekly Bulletin no.78 

Friday 25th October 2024 

We’ve reached the end of our first half term and what a great first half 

term it has been! The  children have settled into their new classes and 

we’ve seen some fantastic learning and some amazing progress.  We  

already can’t wait to welcome you all back next term. It’ll be a jam 

packed, festive one!  Please keep an eye on your texts / emails / Class 

Dojo / Tapestry for any upcoming events as we no longer post on Face-

book until after the event has taken place.  

Reminder: Don’t forget to book your Parents’ and Carers’ Evening     

appointments using the link: https://darnhall.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

Please don’t forget to pre-order lunches for the first week back, set 

yourself a reminder! If your child has a packed lunch from home you still 

need to put this on ParentPay.  

Coming up… 

Monday 4th November 

Back to school! 8:30am 

 

Tuesday 5th November 

Bonfire Night   

 

Wednesday 6th November 

Parents’ and Carers’ Evening  

3:30pm—7pm  

 

Thursday 7th November 

Parents’ and Carers’ Evening 

3:30pm– 5pm   

 

Friday 8th November  

Break the Rules Day  

https://darnhall.schoolcloud.co.uk/


Well done to this week’s              

attendance winners: 

  Bumblebee Class 

They’ve won this week with 98.4% 

attendance! Well done everyone. 

They have been rewarded with 15 

minutes of extra outdoor play.    

 

Halloween Disco  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you for all money   

towards our Halloween Disco, we 

raised an impressive    

£703.71! 

A huge thank you to the PTA and 

to staff for volunteering. The      

children had an amazing time! 

Note to Breakfast Club: 

Please do not leave children      

unattended at school before 8am 

for Breakfast Club. There will not 

be any staff to supervise the     

children.  



 

We are thrilled to receive the Equal Access 
School Award! We are proud of our commitment 
to offering extra curricular opportunities to all of 

our wonderful children!  








